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SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAM
WHAT TO BRING – THINGS TO KNOW

The school holiday program has many of the same requirements as a day at school. To that end, make sure you pack the following items to ensure your child has a successful and enjoyable day.
1. Food. We will have eating breaks in the morning (around 10.30) at lunchtime (12.30 and in the afternoon (about 3pm). Please make sure your kids have enough food to get them through the day. It is a busy day for them with lots of sport, so they will need plenty of energy to get through it all!
2. Drink. Ideally they will have a water bottle. It can be refilled throughout the day, and there will be plenty of drink breaks throughout each day.
3. Comfortable clothing. Make sure they are wearing runners and sporting attire.
4. Medication. If there is any medication they will need to take during the day, make sure it is packed, and inform one of the staff on arrival of any instructions they need to understand.
5. Facebook. Most days there will be a report of what we did that will be posted on the “Kelly Sports Australia” Facebook page. This may include some photos/videos of your children. You will need to “like” Kelly Sports Australia to see this in your newsfeed. Please inform staff if you don’t want photos of your children included on the Facebook page.
6. Special instructions. We want to see all of the kids that attend the program have a fun and successful day. If your child needs to be handled differently to others, please let us know. Send an email, or bring along written tips on how your child is best handled.
7. No nuts. Please be aware that we are a nut free program. Please ensure that you respect the needs of those children with an allergy to nuts and pack a nut free lunch for your child/ren.
8. Drop off/pick up times. The doors open at 8am and close at 5pm. The actual program of formal activities begins at 9am and finishes at 4pm. You are welcome to pick up/drop off your children any time between 8-9am in the morning and 4-5pm in the afternoon.  If you have children that sleep in during the holidays, please do your best to arrive as close to 9am as possible, as regular late comers will miss out on a large chunk of the day’s activities. It is also disruptive for the children and staff when children arrive well after the formal program has started. 
9. If you think there is a chance you will be late to pick up your kids, you will need to make an alternative arrangement and inform Gary of this arrangement via email/text: gary@kellysports.com.au; 0437076897. Late fees will be charged for late pickups (after 5pm). It is $1/minute so don’t be late!
10. Holy Family PS is located at 250 Stephenson’s Rd, Mount Waverley. Opposite Mount Waverley Station. Drive all the way across the carpark to the Hall. You will see yellow cones directing you in to the hall.
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